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...for the help you gave the U.S. Census Bureau regarding the American Housing Survey Follow-
On about housing costs and conditions (OMB Control 2528-0017). 
 
Your participation enables us to provide information that will aid in meeting the housing needs of 
people in the United States. 
 
Your answers not only represent your household but thousands of others like yours. We will 
combine your answers with answers obtained from the other households to produce information 
about the status of stable, decent, safe, and affordable housing across the nation. We will hold 
the information you provided in the strictest confidence as required by Title 13, Section 9 of the 
United States Code and will use your information for statistical purposes only. 
 
Enclosed is a $40 gift card as a token of appreciation for completing the follow-up survey. If you 
have access to the internet and want to learn more about the American Housing Survey, please 
visit our Web site at <www.census.gov/programs-surveys/ahs/>. 
 
Again, the Census Bureau appreciates your help. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Steven D. Dillingham 
Director 
 


